H. Blitzer c/o S. Aschenbrenner 1485 Hythe Street St. Paul, Minn. 55108

24 December 1973

Mr. Don E. Crabtree Route 1, Box 210 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Mr. Crabtree:

Thanks for your reply. It was reassuring to hear that I hadn't foiled any of your plans for December.

I would really like to attend the flintknapping school. To spend a month on stone working would be really fantastic. My summer schedule would allow me June and early July, and so I've sent my application and list of references to Dr. Swanson. I appreciate your thinking of that as an alternative to the March trip. If I'm not accepted for the school, however, I'd still like to come up in March.

I would be able to be in Idaho on March 29th and could also come anytime in the two weeks following that date. Again, there are no obstructions for that time, and I would make sure to think in terms of the energy crisis, well in advance.

The ideal would be to work with you in June at the school, but if that doesn't come about, I hope then to see you in March. Thanks for your encouraging responses and I send you wishes for a Happy New Year...

Yours truly,

Harmett

Harriett Blitzer

P.S.

MAILING ADDRESS AS OF JANUARY 5 IS CHICAGO.